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Town of Henniker 

Athletics Committee Meeting 

Monday, January 20, 2020 

The Grange 

 

Members Present: Chairman- Jarrod Brooks, Softball Director -Erich Adler, Photos/Preschool-
Grade 2 Soccer- Colleen Gagnon, IT Director - Heather Jones; Finance Director - Chris 
Woodbury, Selectman Representative- Peter Flynn   

Members Excused: Jamie Weston, Jon Korbet, Jared Ward, Dave DeCew    

Recording Secretary: Colleen Gagnon   

 

 

The meeting was called to order 7:03pm. 

 

The committee discussed the meeting minutes from December 16, 2019.  Heather Jones 

made a motion to approve the December 16, 2019 meeting minutes.  Chris Woodbury 

seconded the motion.  The motion passed unanimously.  (4-0-2 Brooks, Flynn) 

 

Baseball/Softball 

Erich Adler reported that the Baseball/Softball/T-Ball registration is open.  There was discussion 

that both genders can play either sport.  Players will be encouraged to play their traditional sport 

but will be allowed to play the sport they choose. 

The committee discussed the issue of older players playing down an age level.   It was clarified 

that an older player would not be allowed to play down a level due to poor skill ability.  An older 

player, with an identified disability, may play down an age level with approval from the league. 

 

Erich reported that the final orders placed in 2019 were picked up. 

The Baseball/Softball season will begin May 4, 2020. 

 

IT 

Heather Jones brought a concern to the committee's attention.  A parent coach for basketball was 

charged $50 when they registered their player for softball. 

Erich stated that he had spoken with another parent who paid by check and the check had not 

cleared yet.   

Jarrod Brooks stated that he would take care of both concerns. 
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The committee discussed that they are continuing to look into upgrades to the athletics website. 

 

Heather reported that she has researched medical kits.  She will email out detailed information 

regarding the medical kit options she found.  The committee is looking to purchase 12 fully 

stocked medical kits to replace older kits. 

 

 

Finance 

Chris Woodbury reported that there is no update on the budget at this time. 

Peter Flynn stated that Chris did a stellar job presenting the Athletic Committee's budget to the 

Town Budget Committee. 

 

Photos 

Colleen Gagnon reported that the basketball photos have been completed. There was about $130 

in proceeds from the photo fundraiser.  Colleen gave the check to Russ Roy. 

Baseball/Softball/T-Ball photos are tentatively set for April 18, 2020. 

 

Peter Flynn asked about uniform collections.  The committee discussed that Jamie Weston tracks 

the uniforms going out and tracks the uniforms coming back in.  Jamie will send an email to 

parents if a uniform has not been turned in. 

 

Colleen questioned purchasing new t-shirts for the k-2 programs and the possibility of players 

being able to keep their shirt.  This will be discussed again at another meeting. 

 

 

Adjournment 

Erich Adler made a motion to adjourn.  Chris Woodbury seconded the motion.  The motion 

passed unanimously. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 7:31pm. 

 

 

 


